
Notification of Inadequate Pest Control 

Service 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Pest Control Company Name] 

Address: [Pest Control Company Address] 

Dear [Pest Control Company Name], 

We are writing to formally notify you regarding our dissatisfaction with the pest control services 

that have been provided to us on [insert service date]. Unfortunately, we have observed that the 

pest issues we engaged your services to address have not been resolved adequately. 

Specifically, we have noticed [describe specific issues or pests remaining]. Despite your 

technicians' efforts, it appears that the treatment applied has not been effective, and we continue 

to experience problems. 

As per our agreement, we expected a thorough resolution to the pest problem. We request that 

you address this matter promptly and schedule a follow-up visit to reassess the situation and 

provide an effective solution. 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this issue. We look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


